WASHINGTON WATERSERVICE COMPANY

October 23, 2014

Steven V. King, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UW-141301
Adoption of Cristalina Tariff by Washington Water Service Company

Dear Mr. King;

Following this letter is copy of the Original Sheet No. 20 WN U-1 of the Cristalina Water
System Tariff. As noted in paragraph 34 of the order served on September 23, 2014,
Washington Water Service Company will provide water service to the former Cristalina
customers billing the rates under the Washington Water Service Company’s Tariff.

Also included in the acquisition agreement Washington Water Service Company (WWSC) is
assuming the loan that Cristalina obtained in 2009 through the Public Works Board for a loan
from the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund program. Per paragraph 35 of the above
mentioned order, WWSC is adopting the capital improvement surcharge identified in the
Cristalina Tariff as First Revision Sheet No. 24. (Copy following this letter)

Included with this submission is an Adoption Notice for the two Tariff pages being adopted.
Please do not hesitate to call me at 253-851-3422 ext 1105, if you have any questions.
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Charlene E. Pratt
Accounting Manager
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